
UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA   
YOUTH EDUCATION AND SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Further to his recent Epistle to our Youth, His Eminence, 
Metropolitan Yurij, blesses all youth of the Ukrainian Orthodox 
Church Canada to join in a new series of online sessions.  
Beginning immediately, an online Sunday School for younger 
children and interactive sessions for UOCC - Youth Gatherings for 
our older youth will be offered online on Thursday.  In seeking to 
engage with youth during this coronavirus pandemic, His Eminence 
invites all Eparchies, clergy and laity to cooperate to make these 
efforts successful and beneficial to our youth. 

Location of Sunday School and UOCC Youth Gatherings will be 
online (a link to a GoToMeeting will be provided to registered 
participants).  

To Register, please visit https://uocc.ca/sunday-school/ to find 
further information and the links to register for either of the new 
programs. 

UOCC Youth Online Program Development 
The online offerings for youth are a new initiative of the Ukrainian 
Orthodox Church of Canada in response to the coronavirus 
pandemic.  In consultation with and with the blessing of His 
Eminence Metropolitan Yurij, volunteers working with the Youth 
Initiative Taskforce of the UOCC-USRL Joint Standing Committee 
are developing and implementing online offerings as quickly as 
possible.  We are grateful to all volunteers assisting with this 
project, especially our Sunday School teachers and presenters 
working with older youth.  Please share information about these 
offerings in your parishes. Suggestions and feedback regarding 
UOCC online programs for youth may be directed to the co-chairs of 
the Youth Initiative Taskforce at fr.t.chrapko@gmail.com or 
sluciuk@gmail.com. 
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